10/10/2019 Danville Schools Mail - Bus surplus - Board info

Tammy McDonald <tammy.mcdonald@danville.kyschools.us>

Bus surplus - Board info

Ed McKinney <ed.mckinney@danville.kyschools.us> Wed, Oct 9, 2019 at 1:25 PM
To: teresa.osbourn@danville.kyschools.us
Cc: tammy.mcdonald@danville.kyschools.us

Board agenda item:

Seeking board approval for the surplussing of five (5) school buses owned by DBE. If approved, buses to be surplussed
will be following numbers:

#99, #099, #101, #104, and #204.
This will leave reliable spares for both regular and special education routes including #201, #107, #009, #211, and #013.

While #201 is an older bus than #104 and #204, it is in better repair. The spares we have will be sufficient when the need
arises for replacement for repair and/or when additional routes are added.

Sent from my iPhone
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